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The text of a letter dated 30 August 2010 from the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uzbekistan
to the International Organizations addressed to the Director General is reproduced herewith for the
attention of the General Conference.






GC(54)/INF/12
Attachment

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF
UZBEKISTAN TO THE INTERNATIONAL
ORGANISATIONS

No. 7’70

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Uzbekistan
to the International Organizations in Vienna presents its compliments to
the Director General of the International Atomic Energy Agency and has
the honour to inform that the Government of the Republic of Uzbekistan
remains committed to fulfilling its financial obligations to the IAEA, and
in this regard, concluded a ten year Payment Plan Agreement, starting in
2009, to pay off its arrears to the regular budget.

Under the terms of the Payment Plan Agreement the Government of
the Republic of Uzbekistan has fulfilled its financial obligations for the
year 2010 and will continue to meet its financial obligations in the years
ahead.

On the basis of these commitments and the recent payments, the
Government of the Republic of Uzbekistan requests the restoration of its
voting rights at the Agency.

The Permanent Mission avails itself of this opportunity to renew
to the Direc General of TAEA the assurances of its highest
consideration.

Vienna, August 30, 2010

To: Mr. Yukiya Amano

Director General
of the International Atomic Energy Agency
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